
President’s Welcome 
Welcome to the Acute Surgical Pain Management Fellowship at the Middle 
Tennessee School of Anesthesia (MTSA). We are pleased that MTSA and the 
American Association of Nurse Anesthesiology (AANA) have collaborated to 
provide the nation’s only post-graduate ASPM Fellowship program. Additionally, 
the program is accredited by the Council on Accreditation of Nurse Anesthesia 
Educational Programs (COA), which is a specialized accrediting body recognized 
by both the United States Department of Education and Council for Higher 
Education Accreditation (CHEA). 

MTSA is single-purpose, regionally accredited, anesthesia-specific, graduate 
degree-granting program with an innovative curriculum and state-of-the-art 
educational facilities and experiences. MTSA faculty and staff focus on you and 
are committed to providing an atmosphere conducive to collegial relationship 
building. The School is built upon a strong foundation embracing Christian, 

Seventh-day Adventist values and beliefs, excellence in knowledge, and superb clinical skills. 

Feel free to contact me if I can help you in exploring all the possibilities before you. Thank you for the trust and 
confidence you have placed with us. I assure you that we will do all we can to meet and exceed your expectations! 
Welcome to MTSA. 

Chris Hulin, DNP, MSN, MBA, CRNA 

President 
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